
Parent Link 5/17/2020      End of Year 

 

Greetings parents, this is Sharon Boyd your principal. We are almost at the end of 

the school year and what a different year it has been. Teachers will be assigning 

activities through Monday June 1st. We ask that you continue to use the laptops 

throughout the summer to continue student learning to maintain and build their 

skills. Your child’s teacher will be providing you with websites and resources you 

can access throughout the summer. Please continue to visit our website for up to 

date information on next year’s school schedule.  

We are inviting parents to come to campus and drive through the parent loop 

next week to pick up your child’s personal items and other resources that they 

can use over the summer. 

 

 

 


